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Omaha Public Power District
444 South 16th Street Mall

Omaha Nebraska 68102-22A7 )
402/636-2000 J

January 4, 1991 i

LIC 90 1028 |

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissien
Attn: Document Control Desk
Mail Station Pl-137
Washington, DC 20555

References: 1. Docket hc. 50-285
2. Letter frca OPPD (K. J. Morris) to NRC (Document Control

Desk) dated September 8, 1989 (LIC-89-848)

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Withdrawal of Application for Amendment of Operating License

Omaha Public Power District (0 PPD) submitted in Reference 2 an application for
amendment of facility Operating License No. DPR-40. This change requested an
increase in the maximum allowable drift for the primary and secondary safety
valve setpoints. Due to the generic industry concerns related to testing of
safety valves on lines containing loop seals, OPPD respectfully requests that
this application be withdrawn.

Should you have any questions, or need additional information, please do not
hesitate to contact me or member of my staf f.o

Sincerely,
4

/U. /]. h5
W. G. Gates 1'

Division Manager
Nuclear Operauons

WGG/sel

c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & Machae
R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV
W. C. Walker, NRC Project Manager
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R. P. Mullikin, NRC Senior Resioent Inspector i;g
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